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May Board of Director's Meeting
 

This month's meeting was held at the Sheraton Miami Airport Hotel.

The 2023-2024 Board of Director's were installed at this meeting.

The 2023-2024 MDCLC Executive Board will be announced at our

Gala.



President Bermudez began the meeting by giving remarks about this
being his last meeting as President of the League. He asked
Commissioner Dr. Sherelean Bass, City of Opa-Locka, to conduct
the invocation, and the Past MDCLC President, North Miami Beach
Commissioner Jay Chernoff, to lead everyone in the Pledge of
Allegiance.

President Bermudez then presented the names of the nominees for the
2023-2024 MDCLC Board of Directors, and the new MDCLC Executive
Board. To conduct the installation, Chief Judge Nushin Sayfie,
Eleventh Judicial Circuit in Dade County, was welcomed to swear in the
new Board.

Mr. Luis Gallardo, founder and President of the World Happiness
Foundation, then gave a presentation to inform those in attendance about
what the organization does. Next, Associate Member CTC Disaster
Response, Inc., was spotlighted at this evening’s meeting and Greg
Gathers held a brief presentation about the organization. This was
followed by Mr. Willard Shepard, consultant to Prevail Legal, Inc., to



provide the attendees with information about their testimony platform.

Every year during the president's last meeting as presiding officer , they
are offered the opportunity of recognizing some individuals. The
awardees are listed below.

  
Presiding President, Commissioner Juan

Carlos Bermudez, Recognized

Thank You to our Special Guest,
The Honorable Chief Judge

Nushin Sayfie!



 
May Member Spotlight

 
 

Greg Gathers provided a presentation regarding what CTC Disaster
Response, Inc., does and the impact they have in Florida. He spoke about
how CTC has been in business for 24 years and has worked in the State of
Florida since 2005. They are interested in assisting the municipalities by
providing training to clients in preparation for hurricane season. 

  
Our Gala is Around the Corner!







Reserve your spot here!

  

https://mdclc.wufoo.com/forms/ql0c2j50xstjb5/
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